
REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL South Gate, CA 

“WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  - Ephesians 5:8 

April 1, 2019 

 

THIS WEEK…. 

 

Today  End of 3rd quarter 

 

Tue., 4/2 P.E. –  bring clothes 
    

Wed., 4/3 Chapel, 9:00 AM 

  Lenten supper & service, 6:30 PM  
   

Thu., 4/4 P.E. –  bring clothes 

 

                            
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Sun., 4/14  Sunday Sing 

   Team Redeem breakfast 

 

Thu., 4/18  Free Dress – 1:00 PM dismissal  

 

Fri., 4/19  Good Friday – NO SCHOOL 

 

Mon.-Fri., 4/22-26 Easter vacation – NO SCHOOL 

 

Mon., 4/29  School resumes 

 

 

Talent Show Thanks 

Many thanks to the students who shared their talents 

with us at last Friday’s Talent Show! Thanks also to the 

parents who prepared and served food! 

 

See’s Candy Update 

Congratulations and thank you to our three top sellers:  

Jayden Espinoza (116 items), Jaden Gomez (40 items), 

and Nicholas Cuadra (37 items). The products will be 

delivered before Easter vacation. 
 

Ms. Payan Runs L.A. Marathon! 

Our own Ms. Payan competed in (and completed!) the 

L.A. Marathon held this past Sunday, March 24. She 

finished with a VERY impressive time of 4 hours and 26 

minutes. Congratulations, Ms. Payan!!! 
 

Sunday Sing and Team Redeem Breakfast 

Redeemer students will sing in church on Palm Sunday, 

April 14, at 9:00 AM. We are working on a special song 

called “Everybody Ought to Know,” and your child’s 

voice is needed! Please plan to worship at Redeemer 

on Sunday the 14th. Following the service, Team 

Redeem will serve a tasty and reasonably priced 

breakfast in the gym, so please also plan to stay after 

church and join other families for breakfast and 

fellowship while supporting The American Cancer 

Society! 
 

Special Service June 9 

A special service of celebration and thanksgiving is 

being planned for Sunday, June 9, at 9:00 AM, as we 

prepare to observe the closing of Redeemer Lutheran 

School after nearly 70 years of operation. A time of 

fellowship and light food in the gym will follow. Watch 

for more information.         
 

Service Hours Reminder 

Just a reminder that parents are responsible for 

performing 15 service hours by May 15. Unfulfilled 

hours will be billed at $10 per hour. See Miss JoAnn or 

your child’s teacher for service hour suggestions. 
 

From the Principal 

As we get closer to Good Friday, I pray that we all will 

be moved to tears of repentance and thanksgiving…. 

repentance for our sins which put our Savior on the 

cross, and thanksgiving for His obedient love which led 

Him to sacrifice Himself for us. God bless you and your 

family this Lenten season and always. 

                                                       -Mr. Pat Gagan 
 


